Dey, Asit (SD)

From: Dey, Asit (SD)

Sent: June-12-19 11:28 AM

To: 'mheppner@steinbach.ca’

Cc: '‘Keam, Darren'

Subject: 2019-06-12_acknowledgement_City of Steinbach Long Term Biosolids Land Application

Hello Mike and Darren,

Good morning. Thank you for your Proposal submitted on June 4, 2019 for a Class 2 Development (Biosolids Application)
pursuant to The Environment Act. | am the contact person assigned to coordinate the review and assessment of your
proposal. | may be in contact with you for further information as required.

Please contact me if you have any questions.
Thanks,
Regards,

Asit Dey, P.Eng., Environmental Engineer
Department of Sustainable Development
Environmental Approvals Branch
Government of Manitoba

1007 Century Street

Winnipeg, MB R3H 0W4

T:(204) 945-2614 F: (204) 945-5229
Email: asit.dey@gov.mb.ca




